

Phone: 302-454-2301 Videophone: 302-358-2106

Fax: 302-454-3493

Engage. Educate. Empower.

630 E. Chestnut Hill Roa Newark, DE 1971 www.dsdeaf.or

December 21, 2023

ddscdelaware@gmail.com

Attn: Allen Talbert, President Delaware Deaf Senior Citizens Bethany Beach, DE

Dear Mr. Talbert:

Thank you so much for your very generous donation of Target and Walmart gift cards for students at Delaware School for the Deaf.

Delaware School for the Deaf and Statewide Programs for the Deaf, Hard of Hearing, and Deaf-Blind serves children from birth to twenty-one years, throughout the state of Delaware. Our vision is to support and enhance the communicative, cognitive and social-emotional skills of all students who are deaf, hard of hearing, and deaf-blind. At the Delaware School for the Deaf, we aim to educate students with rigorous achievement standards, to develop their linguistic competence, and to prepare them to be contributing citizens, by providing access to language and information in a safe and supportive learning environment. Your donation of the gift cards will help many of our families during this holiday season.

Again, thank you for your donation it is sincerely appreciated.

With Kind Regards,

Mindi Failing

Director

Dr. Dan Shelton, Superintendent

The Christina School District is an equal opportunity employer and does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, sex, pregnancy, national origin, citizenship, age, disability, veteran status, genetic information, sexual orientation, gender identity, or any other categories protected by federal, state, or local law. Inquiries regarding compliance with the above may be directed to the Title IX/Section 504 Coordinator, Christina School District, 600 North Lombard Street, Wilmington, DE 19801; Telephone: (302) 552-2600